
To the Representatives in the Oregon capital, 

 

      I urge you as a current property owner and former renter to support hb 2004.  I have been no 

cause evicted myself, it is how I became a property owner.  However: My wife were a week 

away from litteral homelessness thanks to our landlord at the time, we were lucky.  I urge you to 

give renters protections in this state, and overturn a bad policy.   

 

                                 Sincerely, 

                        Mr. Joseph Puckett 

 

 

 

 


